
 

School Photographs – Tuesday 17th & Thursday 19th September  
 

 
Nicola Ross Photography is delighted to be at Castle Gardens PS on Tuesday 17th & Thursday 19th September to take 
professional primary school portraits. 
 
You will be able to view & order your child’s photograph from Tuesday 1st October via our Private Online Viewing 
Gallery.  All prints ordered come unmounted, ready to frame. 
 
Each child will receive a form with an individual code for parents to access their photos, and If you are ordering for 
two or more siblings you will be able to combine your orders. 

 
If you have any questions regarding ordering prints please contact Nicola Ross Photography, 07968 820776. 
 
Thank-you 
 
Nicola Ross  
hello@nicolaross.co.uk 
www.nicolaross.co.uk 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please select below:  
 
□   I would like to have my child (name) __________________  (class)__________________ photographed 
individually. 
 
□   I would also like to have my child photographed with their sibling(s) 
 
Please write all names and classes below: 
  

Name:___________________________             Class________________ 
 
Name:___________________________             Class________________ 
 
Name:___________________________             Class________________ 
 
Name:___________________________             Class________________ 
 
 
Signature __________________________________ 
 
 
Relationship to pupil __________________________ 


